May 21, 2021

Reference: Law Office of Dennis M. Nolan, P.C.

Dear Sir or Madam:

| wanted to take this opportunity to advise you of my dealings with Dennis
Nolan/Law Office of Dennis M. Nolan, P.C. Dennis has represented me since
2012. He has helped reduce our real estate taxes on a consistent basis for our
property located at 4900 South Monitor Avenue, Chicago, lllinois.

Dennis has been diligent and thoughtful in his legal representation of Jet Transport,
Inc. He has been helping us budget for Cook County real estate taxes on an
annual basis, which has provided us the ability to afford our property taxes. With
the tax savings Dennis has achieved for us, we have been fortunate to apply these
dollars to other areas of our business. As an independent business owner, every
dollar counts. Mr. Nolan understands us as a client and how important it is to keep
our real estate taxes under control.

| recommend Dennis Nolan and his professional team. They will skillfully assist you
with your jegai needs as to liiinois property taxes.

Sincerely,

" Jerry Trojanek
Founder & CEQ, Jet Transport, Inc.



